From: cityclerk
Subject: FW: Foothills development request for reduced parking for complex

From: Ron Davis RN

Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2023 12:08 PM
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: Foothills development request for reduced parking for complex

Now living in a strata complex for three years | see the problem every day with not enough parking for home owners
and guests. Although we need more developments like this we are setting up the future inhabitants with increased
frustration that on occasion can boil over in the public domain.

Enough is enough, it has been two years and the development plan is also two years old...I think there should be no
variance in this regard.....the guidelines for parking are already in place when you plan to develop a property. The
unwrittend guidelines seem to continue to be to come back to council every time for this or that....

No to approving this variance!

Ron Davis

BEEEE 6307 Westgate Ave,




